
Health Support Report for 2024–2025 

During the 2024–2025 academic year, Azerbaijan University continued to prioritize the 

health and well-being of its students and staff by providing accessible and high-quality medical 

support on campus. 

Throughout the year: 
• 15 staff members applied to the university’s medical point with complaints related to 

high blood pressure (hypertension). 
• 98 students sought medical assistance for various conditions, including fever, headache, 

vomiting, and other common symptoms. 

All individuals who visited the medical point received highly qualified and timely medical 

care from the professional healthcare staff available on-site. The university's medical team 

ensured that each case was handled with care, confidentiality, and in accordance with health and 

safety standards. 

These efforts reflect the university’s ongoing commitment to maintaining a safe and 

supportive environment that promotes the physical and mental well-being of its academic 

community. 


